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Good Morning,
 
I have been a notary for a number of years now.  I don’t see a need for implementing a requirement
for renewal of  existing notaries to take a “class and test” on being a notary. 
 
Rather it may benefit all of us existing notaries for  you to provide us with any changes or updates
within the previous four years once we do opt to renew or commissions.
 
I believe a class and test for existing notaries would be a waste of time and resources for both the
Secretary of State’s office as well as us as individuals.
 
Thank You,
 
Gina Borra
 
Gina Borra
Touchstone Property Services LLC
Residential Accounting
Phone: 970-223-5000
Direct line: 970-282-2087
Fax: 970-223-5282
gborra@touchstone-property.com
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